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Re: Docket No. 100337-WS; Application for Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Pasco 
County by Mad Hatter Utility, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Cole, 

In 2011, Mad Hatter Utility, Inc. filed an application for increase in water and wastewater 
rates in the above-referenced docket. The utility has sought and received several extensions and 
abatements of the-proceedings in that docket in order to pursue the potential sale of the utility to the 
Florida Governmental Utility Authority (FGUA) . 

The utility has now reached a formal agreement for sale of its water and wastewater systems 
to the FGUA which are scheduled to close in mid-July. As a result, we are hereby withdrawing the 
above-referenced application for increase in water and wastewater rates effective immediately. 

We will be filing transfer notices to the Commission for both Mad Hatter Utility, Inc. and its 
related entity, Paradise Lakes Utility, Inc. in the near future. Should you have any questions in this 
regard, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
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F. Marshall Deterding 
For the Firm 
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cc: Larry Delucenay 
Ralph Jaeger, Esq. 


